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County Finals  

Tickets for Thursday have now unfortunately sold out 
including 'Standing Room Only'.  Tickets for Friday 

are still available. 
If you have tickets for the Thursday and DO NOT 
require them, please return to the school office. 
 

 

Sun Protection 
Don’t forget to apply sun cream to your child before 

school and send them to school with sun hats and a 

water bottle. Water bottles and sun hats are 
available from the school office.  

Leaving or Posted? 
To help us plan for new admissions, we would 
appreciate it if you could let us know if your 
child/children will be leaving Cranwell Primary 

School during the term. Many thanks! 

Class 1M faced a challenge recently.  

"Mrs Day's son had lost 4 of his toys 

around school and we had to use 

the map of the school to help find 

them. There was a penguin in the 

hall, a chipmunk in the corridor, a 

fox lost in a corner and a blue 

elephant sat on the bookcase.  

When we had found all 4, then we 

had to find our own treasure which 

was hidden outside the classroom.  

We were all very excited to take our 

Smartie treasure home!" 

 

 

‘Decades’ - Production 

Any orders placed for uniform are now ready for collection. 

Music spaces 
We currently have limited spaces available for 
instrumental music tuition on Drums, Brass, 
Woodwind, Strings, Piano and Guitar. If you are 

interested in your child becoming the next musical 

superstar, please email Mr Daz Carter or pop in to 
school to chat about the instruments available. 
daz.carter@cranwell.lincs.sch.uk 
 

Well done to the children who represented the school at the County 
Finals Kwik Cricket Competition last week. The team involved Jake 
Hobster, Aaron Scholes, Jack Henton, William Walker, Joshua Simpson, 

Matthew Green, Ben Rees, Sam Bullement and Erin Harbron.  
In the group stages, the team won two and lost two of their games. 
The team progressed to the next stage, where they played well 

winning their final match.  The team were ranked fifth in the whole 
County, a terrific achievement.  Well done, Team!! 
 

Class 1M  

Map Reading 

Uniform Orders 

Clubs 
All school clubs will finish for this term on Friday 

10th July. 

Cadwell Park 
On Thursday 25th June 32 pupils from years 4 and 5 
took part in the “Big Samba Event” at Cadwell Park 

as part of the British Cycling Championships. The 
300 piece band made up of Primary and Secondary 
schools from around Lincolnshire entertained around 
5000 spectators plus all the crews and riders from 
the world of professional cycling. 
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Dates 
 

Decades – KS2 Production 
Thursday 9th July @ 6pm 

Friday 10th July @1:30pm 
School BBQ 

Tuesday 14th July 2015  from 5:00pm till 7:30pm 
Key Stage One Sports’ Day 

Thursday 16th  July 2015 @ 1:15pm  

Key Stage Two Sports’ Day 

Friday 17th July 2015 @ 1:15pm 
 

This Academic year: 
 

Term 6 ends – Wednesday 22nd July 2015 
 

Next Academic year: 
 

Term 1: Thurs 3rd September – Thurs 22nd October 2015 

Term 2: Mon 2nd November – Thurs 17th December 2015    
Term 3: Tuesday 5th January – Fri 12th February 2016 

Term 4: Monday 22nd February – Wed 23rd March 2016 
Term 5: Monday 11th April – Friday 27th May 2016 

Term 6: Monday 6th June – Thursday 21st July 2016 
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Sports’ Days 
This year’s Sports’ Days will be held on: 
Key Stage One Sports’ Day  
Thursday 16th July @ 1:15pm  
Key Stage Two Sports’ Day  

Friday 17th July @ 1:15pm. 
 

Telephone 01400 261271 
Fax            01400 262217 

E-mail  enquiries@cranwell.lincs.sch.uk 
or visit  

www.cranwell.lincs.sch.uk 

 
 

School BBQ 
The School Annual BBQ will take place on Tuesday 14th July 

2015 from 17:00 - 19-30. More details to follow. 
 

Classes for September 2015 
As normal procedure, we are unable to predict exactly whose 
class your child/children will be in for the next academic year. 

A decision cannot be made until September 3rd, when all 
children return to school, along with the new intake children 
who enter the school in different year groups.  As with every 
year, this is something we cannot foresee as admission forms 
are even received on the first training days in September. This 

then means a reshuffle of some of the class lists to 

accommodate these children. Staff are unaware of who will be 
in their classes and will receive their class lists, as usual, in 
September.  
More information will be issued concerning the first day back 
towards the end of term.  I’m sure we have your 
understanding concerning this matter.   
 

Works are progressing well on our all-weather sports facility. The Multi Use Games Area (MUGA) will be situated where 

the mobile classrooms were. 

The MUGA will allow for small-sided games including mini soccer, netball, hockey and short tennis. 

MUGA 

Bike Sheds 
Can we please request that parents ensure that children are not running in and around the bicycle sheds. Sadly, last 
week, a child’s bike was tampered with resulting in damage to the bike. Please note, any loss, damage or theft of bikes 
and scooters in the sheds are not the responsibility of the School, but we do request all parents help in ensuring 
accidents do not happen within this area.   
Your cooperation in this matter is greatly appreciated. 
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